October 10, 2016

Allentown City Council Members
425 Hamilton Street
Allentown, PA 18101

Dear Council Members,

| write this letter in support of the appointment of interim Police Chief Keith Morris to the permanent
position of Chief of Police.

Chief Morris has been a dedicated and committed police chief who rose through the ranks of the
Allentown Police Department and is well respected, approachable, and personable.

Throughout this last year, the Fraternal Order of Police has successfully built a relationship with the
Chief, which allows us to meet, discuss and solve problems before they become large problems. This is

something which was not possible with the prior police administration.

| ask that you vote in favor of the permanent appointment of Interim Chief Morris to the permanent
position of Chief of Police.

Thank you for your time and cooperation in this matter.

Smcerely, %/%
Tlmothy Snyder % ﬁ}/
President

Queen City Lodge #10
#26 North 10™. Street second floor
Allentown, PA 18101



